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Date: June. 07, 2013
Dear Editor-in-chief:
Hereby, I am submitting to you an original article entitled "Epidemiologic and clinical aspects of tuberculosis patients in Hamadan-Iran" for consideration for publication in The Journal of GMJ, warranting that all the authors of this article has seen and approved the manuscript. This article has never been submitted or accepted anywhere. 
We appreciate your consideration of our manuscript.
Awaiting your response.

Sincerely,

Peyman Eini, MD
Farshchian Hospital, Mirzadeye eshghi Street. Hamadan - Iran.

Tel: +98-811-8271091    Mobile:09183133630      Fax: +98-811-8269808

E-mail: eini@umsha.ac.ir 
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